
From: Zoe Clough <> 
Sent: 31 October 2021 
To: Totnes Town Clerk 
Subject: C12 Atmos project consultation 
 
Please amend the Neighbourhood Plan to include the former Dairy Crest site. 
The opportunity is here to create the project Totnes designed and wishes to happen. 
Only an idiot would rather the site be left to the vagaries of the market. 
 
Totnes and Dartington are already swamped with new homes which are unaffordble 
to local people and will always be so. 
 
The Atmos project goes some way to redress the balance. 
 
Thank you. 
 

Zoe Clough 


